
                   

 

 
 

INSTRUMENT LESSONS SPRING TERM: Years 2-6 
 
We are delighted to announce that Rattle and Roll will continue to offer instrument lessons from 

January. If your child had lessons with us this term their place has been automatically renewed for 

next term (unless you have told us they won’t be carrying on). 

We are pleased to be able to offer places for new starters learning guitar and ukulele. Booking will 

be open for year groups 2-6 and lessons will start week commencing 6th January.  

Lessons will take place on a 1:1 basis during the school day and cost £13.75 per child per lesson. Fees 

will be payable in advance per term, via card, direct debit or childcare vouchers (we now accept 

these for music lessons). Booking reserves your place for the Spring Term - no payment is required 

until the start of term. Places are limited and allocated on a first come first served basis. 

Lessons can be tailored to your child and are enjoyable and rewarding. We play classical and 

traditional pieces as well as current songs e.g. Taylor Swift, Star Wars and Adele. All children will 

need their own instrument these can be borrowed, bought, or hired independently. Full details can 

be found on our website under ‘Instrument Tuition’ or using this link. 

https://www.rattleandrollperformance.com/instrument-tuition.html 

If you would like to join the fun please visit www.rattleandrollperformance.com where you can sign 

up using our online registration system. Places are limited, however if a class you are interested in is 

full please do let us know as we can often make extra sessions available to meet demand. 

If you have any questions, please get in touch with enquiries@rattleandrollperformance.com, or call 
07722 014301. 
 
Thank you and best wishes,  
 
Nicola Steel 
Rattle & Roll 
 
*Children need their full adult front teeth to learn clarinet 
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